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Bathgate Early Years Centre
 Whitburn Road
Bathgate EH48 2RD
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Telephone & Fax - 01506 284963
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                                                                                                       Twitter - @wlbeyc                                                               

 Head Teacher: Margaret Johns
Dear Parents/Carers
What are we learning about this month?
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January and February have passed by so quickly with lots going on.  We have recently been celebrating a whole range of events including Valentine’s Day, Shrove Tuesday and Safer Internet Day. Recently the children have been keen to learn more about space. Alongside the children staff have been providing opportunities and activities in nursery that engage and develop their curious minds in relation to our space topic. Do you have any space related information or activities you would like to share? Please let us know via @wlbeyc or email wlbathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk


Contacting Nursery 
Please note that our nursery phone number is now updated. To contact nursery please now use the following telephone numbers: 
Main office phone line: 01506 284963
Nursery playroom phone line: 01506 284965
We would be grateful if you could share this with family/childminders who may need to contact nursery. 
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Bake Sale – 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our bake sale on Tuesday the 25th Feb we are delighted to say we raised a fantastic £157.17!! This money will go towards buying material and resources to make our procession costumes. 
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Grandparents Day

Grandparents day will be on Wednesday 18th March. We would like to invite grandparents to nursery at 10am till 11.30am and 2pm till 3.30pm to play and explore followed by a singalong with the children. (If you do not attend nursery on a Wednesday you are welcome to pop into nursery with your grandparent between 10-11.30am and 2-3.30pm on this day)
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Parent Consultations

Parent consultations will take place on Thursday 12th March, please see the sign up board at Mrs Todd’s office to view available 10 minute time slots. If you are unable to attend please speak to your child’s group lady to rearrange. 
Stay, Play and Learn Week – Week beginning Mon 23rd March 
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Our Stay, Play and Learn week will run week beginning 23rd March.  This gives parents/carers/grandparents a chance to come to nursery and experience a session with their children.  Mrs Todd will have the sign up sheets shortly outside her office, come and enjoy the fun and learning with us.
AM Stay and play session will begin with a short equal opportunity presentation at 10am followed by an hour in the playroom.
PM Stay and play session will begin with a short equal opportunity presentation at 2.10pm followed by an hour in the playroom.
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Staff Training
All staff have recently attended two training sessions provided by West Lothian Council on embracing a Gender Friendly nursery. These sessions focused on providing and promoting an enabling environment where all children are given equal opportunities to take part in all experiences and are encouraged to access all areas of the curriculum. In promoting equality in all areas, we hope to tackle stereotyping and discrimination and raise children who can participate fully in the world. 

Congratulations to Mrs Leamy for successfully completing her Froebel in Childhood practice studies last year. We are delighted to also share that Mrs Ola has a place in the next cohort of the Froebel in Childhood practice course and we look forward to see what project Mrs Ola will implement. Please take a look at Miss Heenan and Miss Kelly’s posters displayed in the cloak room to see more information on their projects.  
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Fire pit 
We are hoping to re-introduce our fire pit into nursery as the weather improves. Previously we have toasted marshmallows, melted chocolate and made vegetable pizzas. This is a great opportunity for the children to develop a skill for life, risk assessing their own boundaries and capabilities. If you have any questions regarding the fire pit please speak to a member of staff. 
Packed Lunch boxes
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 If your child brings a packed lunch box to nursery can we please ask you to ensure you do not give your child any kind of peanut spread including Nutella. Please also note that all grapes must be cut length wise before coming to nursery. 


West Lothian Students
Claire is a student from West Lothian College studying her HNC in Early Education and Childcare. She attends on a Monday and Tuesday. As part of her studies she will be developing and implementing a project within the setting please look out for any letters/questionnaires coming soon to assist her with her studies. 

Bathgate Procession Costumes 2020
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We need your help! Our Procession theme this year is ‘BEYC Superhero’ Everyone is welcome to help create the costumes and you don’t need to be ‘crafty’ as there are lots of different jobs we need help with to get the costumes ready e.g. cutting our lettering, threading, sewing, organising lists, counting.  If you can’t make it into nursery to help please let staff know and we can provide resources for you to take home.  You are welcome to work in the nursery parent’s area between 8am-6pm Monday to Thursday. Some Staff are looking forward to taking part in this community event, if you would like to join us please sign up to walk using the boards before Monday 9th March. 
Car Park – PLEASE DO NOT USE
Please, please, please can we ask parent’s/carer’s to ensure they are not using the school car park or surrounding areas this includes the bottom gate along Whitburn Rd at any time. It is council policy across West Lothian that only staff use the car park and this is to keep everyone safe. We have a number of parents and grandparents who continue to use the car park and it is causing great concern for safety.  If you have childminders/grandparents/family or friends dropping off or collecting please can you let them know not to use the car park. Thank you for your help with this. Please contact West Lothian Council for further guidance. 
Labelled Outdoor Clothing
We are awaiting Spring but the weather remains very cold, please can we ask that children come to nursery dressed appropriately for outdoor play, with a change of clothing in their bags.  Please can we ask that all clothes and shoes are labelled, due to recent mix up with wellie boots and hats this is essential for children and staff. 
Keeping up to date with BEYC
Please take a look at our blog https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/beyc/ or Twitter @wlbeyc for regular updates about all the learning taking place at BEYC. You can also find observations in your child’s induvidual online learning journal, if you need help to access your child’s account please let staff know. 


‘The child should experience nature ‘in all its aspects –form, energy, substance, sound and colour’. (Froebel in Lilley 1967:148) 
Kind regards
The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Thursday 12th March
	4pm - 8pm
	Parent Consultation

	Wednesday 18th March
	10am & 2pm 
	Grandparents Day

	Monday 23rd  March 
	Both Sessions
	Stay play and Learn week 


